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Clay Tre ED
Greetings from Executive Director Glenys Patmore 

Happy November Everyone and welcome to the second

compact monthly newsletter, thank you for all the

compliments last month and I am so pleased this is what

you wanted. 

The fundraising that we are doing remotely is going really

well a big thank you to all our supporters for that, of

course we are so excited to be introducing our very first

online auction that has gone live today,

 so please take a look and be sure to bid for some lovely

presents for your loved ones ready in time for Christmas. 

We are going to be doing a very low key "party" at Clay

Tree on December 9th, this will still be in the individual

bubbles but making sure that our clients have a lovely

time. Please stay safe everyone. Love to you and your

families. 



November 23, 2020 6a.m. to 
November 30, 2020 6p.m. 

charityauction.bid/claytreesociety

Toys - Kitchenware - Art - Wine - Movie Packages

and more! 

Things are heating up 

on our silent 

auction website, 

don't miss out! 

Only 6 days to go!



Featured Online
Auction Bundles! 

Place your bids!



Featured Online
Auction Bundles! 

Place Your Bids!



Temporary Location
St. Pauls Lutheran Church

Due to Social distancing we have had to expand our program space.  

We are very grateful to be able to have a location that is close to Clay Tree. 

 We are operating a  program  at the St. Pauls Lutheran Church 

3 days  a week until further notice. 



Nov. 23 - 30, 2020 - Online Christmas Auction

Nov. 30, 2020  Closed Staff training day

Dec. 23, 2020 - Last day Participants & Staff

January 4, 2021 -First day back

Dates to Remember
 


